
Tel: (508) 520-4907                                                                     Fax: (508) 520 4906 

Town of Franklin 

 

Planning Board 
 

August 12, 2020 
 

Due to the growing concerns regarding the COVID-19 virus, we will be conducting a 

remote/virtual Planning Board Meeting. In an effort to ensure citizen engagement and 

comply with open meeting law regulations, citizens will be able to dial into the meeting using 

the provided phone number (Cell phone or Landline Required) OR citizens can participate 

by copying the link (Phone, Computer, or Tablet required).  
 

Please click on the link  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88179626019 or call on your phone  

at 312-626-6799, meeting # 88179626019. 
  

 

7:05 PM  Joint meeting with the Town Council 

 
 
 
 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88179626019&sa=D&source=calendar&ust=1596980479448000&usg=AOvVaw0e96vKpqONx9XPFpwUNzOj

